


e Water & Wastewater: The Grenelefe system was not designed to absorb hundreds of additional homes
and has operated well under the level of adequacy for many years with numerous days without water
due to main breaks. Forcing legacy residents to subsidize expansion for new construction is neither fair
nor equitable.

e Roads & Traffic: The surrounding roadways are already strained. Adding hundreds of new homes will
only worsen congestion and safety concerns.

e Schools: Local schools are nearing capacity. Further residential growth will create overcrowding and
stretch limited resources even thinner.

o Wildlife & Agriculture: The new development has destroyed natural habitats and farmland, erasing the
rural character and ambiance of the area and displacing local wildlife.

This is growth that residents never asked for, and it should not come at our expense. The principle of “growth
pays for itself” must be upheld. Developers who profit from new construction should bear the costs of
upgrading utilities and infrastructure along with the new residents occupying those new homes-not the families
who have called Grenelefe home for decades.

I respectfully urge the Commission to stand with the residents of Grenelefe by opposing these unjust rate hikes
and by demanding that any required system improvements be funded by the developer and the new home
owners within that development, not existing Grenelefe homeowners.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.

Sincerely,

Donna Lewis

Grenelefe Club Estates Home Owner



